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Revised Payment Policy for Pharmaceutical Supplies 
January 31, 2020 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) has revised its payment policy for 
Pharmaceutical Supplies. The Pharmaceutical Supplies Payment Policy applies to all lines of business 
(Medicaid, Commercial, and INTEGRITY). 

Neighborhood has revised its policy to conform to industry standards for medically administered 

medications. This includes standard fee schedule reimbursement methodology for medical benefit drugs.  
This policy will take effect on April 1, 2020.  

All Neighborhood payment polices, including the Pharmaceutical Supplies Payment Policy, can be 
found on the Neighborhood website in the Billing Guidelines and Payment Policies section. 

https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/1-Pharmaceutical-Supplies-Payment-Policy.pdf
https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/1-Pharmaceutical-Supplies-Payment-Policy.pdf
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/policies-and-guidelines/billing-guidelines-and-payment-policies/

